Webmaster Report — AGM — 3 December 2024

I’'m sorry that | am unable to attend the AGM (and Conference) this year. | am on holiday in Oxford
UK.

There have been a variety of updates keeping me busy throughout the year. This has included new
information as well as updates and reformatting of older content.

Thank you to the people that sent through updates and suggestions over the last year.
Please continue to let me know when you notice anything that needs fixing.

Heather Jenkins
25 November 2024



